
From: Nina Idemudia <Nina.Idemudia@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 9:42 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Travel to the American Planning Association Conference in Philadelphia  
 
Hi there, 
  

Please accept this email to confirm that I traveled to Philadelphia as a participant in the 

American Planning association National Planning Conference from March 31-April 4th with 

all expenses paid directly by the American Planning Association IL Chapter. Expenses paid 

directly include: airfare, lodging, meals, and ground transportation. Any incidentals were 

paid by me and I did not receive any reimbursements.  

  

While in Philly I presented 3 sessions replanted to my professional work as a City of Chicago 

Employee. I attended sessions to gain credits towards my planning certification which I use 

in my professional work with the City.  

  

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information. Thanks! 

Nina Idemudia - Department of Planning and Development  
 

Nina Idemudia, AICP (She/Her) 

Chicago Recovery Plan Director 

City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development 

 

mailto:Nina.Idemudia@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org

